
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 
 

 

The Kilgore City Council Budget Workshop Scheduled for Tuesday, July 25, 2017 has been 
cancelled.  The Budget Workshop is rescheduled for Tuesday, August 1, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. at 
Kilgore City Hall, 815 N. Kilgore Street.  
 
Posted City Hall Bulletin Board:    Removed City Hall Bulletin Board:   
July 21, 2017, 9:00 A.M.     ____________________________ 
   
_____________________________   ____________________________ 
Carol Windham, Director of Planning   Deborah Dane, City Clerk 
 
This facility is wheelchair accessible, and accessible parking spaces are available. Requests for accommodations or 
interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting. Please contact the City Clerk’s office at 903-988-
4127 or email at deborah.dane@cityofkilgore.com  for further assistance. 
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